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Friday, 14 July 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class: Alfie for fantastic singing and dancing in the school production.  

  Rose for great acting in the school production.   

Maple Class: Oliver for consistant and excellent spelling results.   

 India for great statistics work. 

Oak Class:  India for a confident performance in the school production   

             Ryan for always quietly getting on with his work and achieving well.  

   

Head Team Award: Alexa M for super acting in the school performance. 

 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards: Rose and Scarlett 

 

Best attendance last week:  Oak 98% 

 

Housepoints:  

First - Sapphire (29 points) 

Second – Ruby (23 points) 

Third - Emerald (11 points) 

 

Certificates from Home: 

Chloe 2nd place in a gymnastics academy competition. 

 

 Dates for the diary 

 

Thursday, 20 July 9.15am Y6 Leavers’ Service in Church 

Friday, 21 July 9.15am Y6 Leavers’ Assembly in school,  

children break up for Summer 

Monday, 24 July school closed to pupils for INSET 

Tuesday, 25 July school closed to pupils for INSET 

 

School Reports 

School Reports will be sent home on Monday 17th July. Please check your childs bag. Thank you.  

 

 

 ‘Goodbye, My Friend’ 

Thank you to those who attended our End of Year Perdormance. We have received some lovely 

comments. Congratulations to Mrs Hallett, Mrs Williams, Mr Sweeney and Mrs Boyles who won the 

hamper raffles.  



 

 

 Sports Day 

Well done to all the children who took part in Sports Day and congratulations to Ruby who won 

the trophy. Thank you to the PTFA for organising the Summer Fair and to all our school community 

for attending and supporting the school. A super afternoon was had by all.  

 

Leavers Service 

The Year 6 leavers service starts at 9.15am at the village church on Thursday 20th July. All welcome. 

Please can children wear smart uniform and bring their trainers in their school bags for PE after. 

Thank you.  

 

Leavers Assembly 

The Leavers Assembly will take place at 9.15am on Friday 21st July in the school hall year 6 parents 

only). Bring your tissues. 

 

 

And finally, we are having a new school meal provider from September. More details will be sent 

out next week on how to register your child and order meals.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

T Francis 
Tracy Francis  

Head of School  


